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Subject Comments In Response to Supplemental NPRM

Comments of Alliance for Justice and AFL‐CIO in response to the Supplemental NPRM are attached.
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In order to comply with IRS Circular 230, we must advise that, unless specifically indicated otherwise, any 
tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) was not intended or written to be 
used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of either avoiding tax-related penalties under the Internal 
Revenue Code, or promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any tax-related matter 
addressed in this communication.

 














